
Lianna McMurray 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning ladies 

Christine Aliman <caliman@snet.net> 
Tuesday, July 25, 2017 10:49 AM 
Veronica Hoffman; Lianna McMurray 
EDC cancellation 8/1 

We are canceling our meeting next week due to lack of quorum. 

Thank you 
Christine Aliman 
Vice Chair, EDC 

Sent from my iPad 
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